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DATE: 05 August  2023 
No. of pages including this page:               
One (1) page 

TO:  Port Police Officers 
        PPA Personnel 
        PPA-Hired Security Personnel 
        CHO-Hired Security Personnel 
        Other Port Stakeholders   
        All Others Concerned 

Emails: 

FROM: The Acting Port Police Division 
Manager 

Email: zemagtagad@ppa.com.ph 
PPD Email: moc_ppd@ppa.com.ph 
PMO Fax: (088) 856-4667 

Cc: Division Managers, PPA personnel, Security Agencies and other concerned units of this PMO  

SUBJECT:  IMPLEMENTATION OF HEIGHTENED SECURITY ALERT STATUS IN PORTS UNDER 
PMO-MISAMIS ORIENTAL/CAGAYAN DE ORO 
ATTENTION: If you have received this communication with missing, incomplete, garbled or unreadable pages, please notify us at once through 

Tel.(088)856-1264; Fax(088) 856-4667; Email Address:ppapmocdo@ppa.com.ph or moc_ppd@ppa.com.ph 

MESSAGE: 
 
In view of the information gathered by this Office from reliable intelligence unit relative to the 
LTG’s plan to conduct bombing in Lanao del Norte, Iligan City and Cagayan de Oro City areas 
in retaliation to the death of Abu Zacharia, Amir of Daulama Islamiya Philippines and over all 
Amir of Islamic State – East Asia, all ports under PMO – Misamis Oriental/Cagayan de Oro are 
hereby placed under Heightened Security Alert Status effective immediately. 
 
All Port Police Officers, Terminal Managers and security personnel deployed in PMO-MOC’s 
jurisdiction are directed to intensify intelligence monitoring and implement target hardening 
measures to prevent occurrence of such terroristic act.   
 
Moreover, concerned personnel are enjoined to be extra vigilant in monitoring the security 
situation within your AOR and nearby areas. You are likewise advised to closely coordinate with 
friendly forces and other intelligence units operating within your AOR and report immediately thru 
the PMO’s Command Center any received relevant information and/or suspicious occurrences 
that may affect the security condition of the port for further assessment, validation and 
appropriate actions. 
 
For information, guidance and strict compliance.  
 
 
 
CPPO ZALDY E. MAGTAGAD 
 
Encl: A/S     
(Note: This communication has also digitally scanned and transmitted to your official email addresses. Please be advise 
this Office of any changes in said addresses, or of alternative addresses.  

Email Adresses of port users and stakeholders  
 
 
 
 

 


